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Fwd: TB police

From: Karen Machado <karen.machado@thunderbaypsb.ca>
Date: Wed, Feb 14, 2024 10:56

To:  John Hannam <psbsecretary@hotmail.com>, LINDA DOUGLAS <douglas_assistant@tbaytel.net>, malcolmmercer
<malcolm@malcolmmercer.ca>

Cc:  Darcy Fleury <darcy.fleury@thunderbaypolice.ca>

Hi John/Linda can you please print and file in our filing system, if applicable, as well as placing an electronic copy in our private
board members only folders on line.

Thank you
Karen

Begin forwarded message:

From: Ken Boshcoff <Ken.Boshcoff@thunderbay.ca>
Subject: FW: TB police

Date: February 13, 2024 at 4:18:05 PM EST

To: Karen Machado - PSB Board Member <karen.machado@thunderbaypsb.ca>

Cc: "dlbaxter@lakeheadu.ca" <dlbaxter@lakeheadu.ca>, Kasey Etreni <kasey.etreni@thunderbaypsb.ca>,
Wayne Bahlieda <wayne.bahlieda@thunderbaypsb.ca>

Dear Chair Karen

Please place in our information file.

This type of enquiry is becoming more frequent so it is important the Board be aware of the tenor of these questions.
Thank you,

Ken

From:; Gary Dennis <g,dennis@tbaytel.net>

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 4:08 PM

To: Albert Aiello <Albert.Aiello@thunderbay.ca>; Andrew Folds <andrew.fol thunderbay.ca>; Dominic Pasqualino
<Dominic.Pasqualino@thunderbay.ca>; Greg Johnsen <Greg.Johnsen@thunderbay.ca>; Kristen Oliver
<Kristen.Oliver@thunderbay.ca>; Mark Bentz <Mark.Bentz@thunderbay.ca>; Michael Zussino <Michael.Zussino@thunderbay.ca>;
Ken Boshcoff <Ken.Boshcoff@thunderbay.ca>; Rajini Agarwal <raji.agarwal@thunderbay.ca>; Shelby Chng

<Shelby.Chng@thunderbay.ca>; Brian Hamilton <Brian.Hamilton@thunderbay.ca>
Subject: TB police

Dear member of city council: Has there been any consideration of changing city police to OPP? | searched the idea on
google and | see that Orangeville has recently switched having city police to OPP. Not knowing all the details but there’s
an immediate jump in cost but a significant long range saving. We haven’t heard much recently but city police have
been wanting a new building. If the OPP were to take over and with whatever formula they use, perhaps they would be
less empire building than | think there is with our city police. Gary Dennis
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